
____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Received via jennyleong.org/atp-eis - a service provided by Jenny Leong MP - Member for Newtown 

#62158 

The Director 

Major Planning Assessments 

Department of Planning  

GPO Box 39 

Sydney  NSW  2001 

 

29 February 2016 

 

Dear Director, 

Submission: Australian Technology Park Redevelopment (SSD 15_7317) 

I wish to make a submission on the Environmental Impact Statement provided by Mirvac for the 

redevelopment of Australian Technology Park.  I am concerned about damage to the nationally 

significant heritage, the transport implications, poor public access, commercialisation of public 

space, and impact on local residents. 

I love to walk around this place.  It reminds  me of bygone times, the hard times as well as a more 

relaxed environment  where space and leisure win over crowds and high rise. There is  way too much 

development in Sydney.  As such Sydney is fast losing its historic identity (i.e. The Rocks, Kogarah 

Golf Course, mascot, Wolli Creek pre-industrial).    Isn't is about time someone championed our 

history and gave it back to the people for the people (not the government). 

Yours sincerely,  

VJ Elton 

Tempe  NSW  2044 

vjelton@optusnet.com.au 


